AFFILIATED WITH THE CANADIAN BAPTISTS OF ONTARIO AND QUEBEC CENTENNIAL PARK BAPTIST CHURCH, 11 KENNEDY ROAD, GRIMSBY, ON L3M 1E8 TELEPHONE 905-945-8932

website: www.grimsbybaptist.org

TO KNOW CHRIST TO SHOW CHRIST TO SERVE CHRIST

CELEBRATION OF PRAISE - JUNE 11th, 2017 ANNOUNCEMENTS AND ACTIVITIES

"Let Everything That Hath Breath Praise The Lord" Psalm 150:6

Prayer / Announcements

Praise & Worship

Terry Roddick Great Are You Lord - Psalm 8
Bell Choir Jesus Loves The Little Children
God is So Good - Psalm 150

Kids Church Yahweh Is Good - Psalm 100:5

Sunday School He Who Watches Over You - Psalm 121 Noel Ing Give Ear To My Words O Lord - Psalm 5

Choir On Eagles Wings - Psalm 91 Rob/Andrea/Neil Be Still And Know - Psalm 46:10

Terry/Neil/Lee In Christ Alone - Psalm 62

Janet Fletcher Reading: Psalm 23 Giving Back Piano - Jane Brown

Hymn #457- I Will Sing Of The Mercies - Psalm 89

Michelle/Carolyn/Jane (Duet Sax/Piano) -

I Could Sing Of Your Love Forever- Psalm 89

Lord I Lift Up Your Name - Psalm 145

Ripenburgs Long Black Train - Psalm 91

New Day - Psalm 40

Sermon

Hymn #8 - Praise to The Lord, Almighty

Luke/Lillian - (Piano) O for a Thousand Tongues - Psalm 145:10-12

Choir 10000 Reasons - Psalm 103

God Be With You

Closing Prayer / Benediction

ON DUTY TODAY

NYS / TODDLER ROOM - Lisa Ripenberg & Doreen Sawyer

KID CHURCH – The Polowicks

SOUND TECH – Neil Spencer

PROJECTOR TECH - Brent Heidman

ON DUTY - NEXT WEEK:

NYS / TODDLER - Tracey Degroat & Jen& Alayna Riddell

KIDZ CHURCH – The Polowicks

SOUND TECH - Neil Spencer

PROJECTOR TECH - John Cline

THE WEEK AHEAD

June 12 6:30 – Walking Club

June 13 7:00 – Missions Meeting

June 14 6:30 – Walking Club

June 16 6:30 – FNY – Youth activities

June 18 10:30 – Sunday Worship

OPPORTUNITY TO HELP OUT - The new church shingles cost \$55,000. As a result, we currently have a loan for \$30,000. You can help to pay off the loan quicker by giving an extra offering as you are able. This will work the same way as our payment process for the recent kitchen renovation. Please mark your church envelope "ROOF".

WHY NOT "SPRING"INTO ACTION!

Everyone is invited to join the Walking Club every Monday and Wednesday at 6:30 pm. We meet in the church foyer and then launch out for a brisk 1 hour walk. No experience needed – Just come and enjoy some exercise and lively conversation.

LISTEN LIVE TO THE MORNING

WORSHIP SERVICE - If you can't make it

Sunday morning visit www.grimsbybaptist.org after 10:30am and look for the Mixlr Live Audio button on the top right-hand side of the homepage. Click on it and listen to the service in real time.

WELCOME

Centennial Park Baptist welcomes all our visitors and guests today. Please take a moment to sign our guest book in the front foyer, and pick up a visitors bag from the Welcome Centre.

GLC - 2017 LIFE CHANGE CAMPAIGN BOTTLES ARE DUE BACK NEXT WEEK.

Every day at the Life Centre we are visited by families and individuals who need someone to help with their struggles. There are many people who walk around with "the weight of the world" on their shoulders. We are here to help! When you and your family participate in the Life Change Campaign you truly are a blessing for your neighbors. Thank you for partnering with us in this important work.

CHURCH FAMILY PICNIC TODAY FOLLOWING THE MORNING SERVICE

Today immediately following the morning service we will enjoy a BBQ lunch together in Woolverton hall, followed by games in the park for all ages. Please bring your salads and desserts to the church kitchen asap. We will also be having a baseball game for all ages so come on out and enjoy a great afternoon.

SUMMER BACKYARD EVENING SERVICES HOSTS NEEDED

As the summer quickly approaches we are getting set to begin our annual Backyard Evening Services. If you would like to host a service in your backyard, please sign the sheet on the back table indicating the Sunday you will host. As a host, you will provide beverages and a light refreshment. This is a great opportunity to invite family and friends so mark your calendar today and plan to attend. Out first backyard service will be on Sunday July 2.

NACE GRADUATION: The Niagara Association for Christian Education looks forward to two evenings of celebration with its Grade Eight students and their families. The ceremony for our Covenant Christian School students will be held on Wednesday, June 21st. And the ceremony for our John Knox Christian School graduates will be held on Thursday, June 22nd. Both celebrations will begin at 8:00 p.m. at Mountainview CRC, in Grimsby. Please join us.

SAT. JUNE 24th – Love God – Love Grimsby

This year the Love God – Love Grimsby town wide initiative will be happening on Saturday June 24th. Each church in Grimsby will be hosting a community activity to let our town know we care about them. St. Johns, New Life, St. Andrews and Centennial Park are hosting "Jamming with Joy" where several local musicians will be performing at St. John's Presbyterian Church. The music is fun for all ages. Please feel free to bring your instrument and a song to share if you have one. Plan on coming as this is a great way to interact with our community.

Other events around town include:

Mountainview CRC – kick off for volunteers 9-9:15 AM and Family Fun Carnival 10 - 2.

- -Forestview Hosting two Car washes one at the church and the other at the Shell gas station from 10:00-2:00. A BBQ and Ice cream at the church outside, ice cream and drinks at the gas station.
- -Lakemount coffee card passes, BBQ, Care kits for the hospital, outreach BBQ for the migrant workers

JOIN THE VISITATION TEAM

Do you have an hour or two a week you could use to brighten the day of someone else? The Visitation team is looking for those who would commit to visiting our senior church members. The winter can be a lonely time for those who have trouble getting out and about in the slippery conditions. But a visit from friends, a cup of tea, and lively conversation can be just the thing they need to lift their spirits. If you are interested in joining this vital and rewarding ministry, please speak to Maggie McQuillan or Linda Polowick

NACE - New Again Construction Essentials is a 2nd use store nestled right next to the Mission Thrift Store in Beamsville. We have been in operation since March 2015. We are a Non-Profit Organization that supports the Charity of NACE Niagara Association of Christian Schools. (Covenant Christian School - Smithville, John Knox Christian School - Stoney Creek) http://www.nace.ca/ The purpose of this store is to create funds for NACE Schools, while providing a resource for residents in the community to purchase 2nd use construction materials, tools, new and gently used Reno and Decor for your home, rental units or cottages. We are staffed primarily by volunteers and are in the process of recruiting more to fill summer vacations, improve customer service and generate more sales, resulting in increased financial support to the NACE Schools. WE NEED YOUR HELP. Please contact our store manager, Peggy Cook at 289-566-8463.

VACATION BIBLE SCHOOL - VOLUNTEERS NEEDED

Our annual summer VBS will take place on August 14-18 this year. Why not consider volunteering your services to this wonderful community outreach ministry. Please speak to Jon or Heather Polowick today for all the details of how you can help out.

COMMUNITY HYMN SING – JUNE 25^{TH} @ 7DM

Everyone is invited to Mountainview CRC for a community hymn sing. The evening will feature fellowship and great hymns and songs of the faith.

CDBC KNITTING GROUP — The knitting group is looking for more members. If you wish to be part of this group, knitting items for Faith's Orphans - please contact Val Hales at 905-945-6087.

Office summer hours

During the summer months the church will be open on Wednesdays from 8:00-3:00 and Thursday mornings from 8:00-12:00. If you have announcements for the bulletin please have them to the church office by Wednesday mornings.